
February 3, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastors, men’s group leaders and laymen: 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!   The Wyoming Men’s Retreat is 

scheduled to be held at Camp Bethel in the Big Horn Mountains on April 23 – April 25, 

2021.  You are all welcome to attend!  Enclosed is a brochure and poster for you to promote this 

retreat to your membership, men’s group and/or other interested men. 

 

Calling all men to re-group after last year’s cancellation!  This year’s speaker is Kurt 

McNabb. He is a well-known pastor, speaker, and advocate for trouble youth.  Kurt came to 

Wyoming in 1972 with a vision of building a home for at-risk teenage boys.  Fort Shiloh, as it 

came to be known was an influential ministry to hundreds of trouble youth for over 45 years.  

Today, the ministry is focused on vocational training for Native American young men. Kurt 

pastors two churches, one in Clark, WY and the other in Lovell, WY.  He is also the Chaplin for 

the Big Horn County, WY jail.  His energetic style of preaching, his witty stories and his 

personal touch will show his love for all people and will encourage our shared mission of 

changing lives through the love of Jesus Christ.  

 

Onsite registration begins at 4:30 pm on Friday April 23.  There will be four scheduled 

chapel times; Friday night, Saturday morning and night and Sunday morning.  Saturday 

afternoon is a free time where one can reflect on how the Lord is speaking to you.  We promise 

to get you headed home by noon Sunday.  Early bird registration is due by April 12.  It will save 

you $10.00.  The staff serves great meals, and we all enjoy the bunk beds in the dormitories!  

There will be great door prizes given away as well.  Remember to check the packing list on the 

brochure for items you need to bring to be comfortable.  There will be plenty of snow! 

 

I hope you will promote this the retreat to your congregation.  Your promotion plays a 

vital role in the success of the retreat.  Please announce this information to your church 

membership. 

 

Enclosed please find a brochure you can make copies of for the men in your area.  Thank 

you very much for your support.  If you have any questions, please call me at 307-765-2747 or 

e-mail me at wardenwillie@yahoo.com. 

 

God bless, 

 Bill Robertson 
Bill Robertson 

 


